PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF BUCKHOLTS
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT – DISASTER RECOVERY

The Town of Buckholts invites all citizens to comment and to review proposed amendment request and obtain comments regarding its Harvey MIT CDBG-DR Program Contract No. 22-085-055-D312.  The proposed amendment is removing the drainage improvements on the project to reduce the project due to cost increases leaving the citywide sewer system improvements to be completed. The proposed improvements will not impact the beneficiaries.  

Written comments may be submitted to Terri Eaton, Mayor, P.O. Box 117, Buckholts, Texas 76518 or in person at Town Hall, 113 West Main Street, Buckholts, Texas until the close of business day on June 24, 2024.  
 


